
EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR’S REPORT 
 
 

Our Chapter picnic was held on August 30, at the Armonk American 
Legion pavilion. There was about eighty members and family in 

attendance; good food and a great day. If you weren’t there we hope 
that next year you can attend. The list of people who donated and 

helped out to make it a great day is too long, but thank you to all. Also 
thank you very much to Marshal Clavel who came through again 

donating and cooking his fantastic ribs!  
 

On November 10th Anthony’s Coal Fired Pizza is conducting a fund 
raiser for our Chapter, thanks to Matt Coffey for arranging this. If you 
order pizza or anything at Anthony’s on the 10th just say that you are 

supporting VVA Chapter 49 and 20% of the sale will be donated to us. 
Please see the flyer elsewhere in this newsletter and pass the word. 

 
On Veteran’s day we will hold our ceremony at Lasdon Park at 2:00. 

Also in November the Museum is displaying an exhibit on the Vietnam 
War; they want photos of us in Vietnam with our name and unit. You 
can e-mail your photos to ttk2@westchestergov.com if you wish; you 

can drop them off to the Museum. 
 
 

Take care of yourself and each other  
 

 
Dan Griffin 
 
 

Welcome to our newest members 
 

Dominick Scopelliti life member from West Harrison (I am sorry to 
report that Dominick passed away on September 29th) 

 
Mario Gambacorta life member from White Plains 

 
Michael Piedimonte life member from Tarrytown 

 
 


